Virtual Children's Memorial Flag Event



San Luis Obispo, Santa Barbara and Ventura Child Abuse Prevention
Councils, will be participating in a statewide raising of the Children's
Memorial Flag to raise awareness for the children who lost their lives to abuse
and neglect. We gather as a VIRTUAL community in April for National Child
Abuse Prevention Month to recognize the importance of working together to
prevent child maltreatment.

April 22, 2022. 3 - 3:30pm

Join us on Zoom with live Spanish interpretation

ZOOM LINK: https://uso2web.zoom.us/j/88917404544?

pwd=bnMxRVM5cDZZeGI3NoM3L3NkMmh1QTo9

Presentations by Coastal Tri-County Child Abuse Prevention Councils

A Virtual Raising of the Flag

&

A Moment of Silence

For Questions email: jfortega@partnershipforsafefamilies.org









